
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 

Hello Sunrise Parents, this is Christina Pierre, principal at Sunrise, reaching out with an 

update. Our staff has been busy getting school re-tooled to start distance learning on March 

30 (more details to come). We are excited to reconnect with students and look forward to 

making learning happen again!  

School event cancellations (thus far) are listed at the bottom of this page. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences  

Conferences will not take place on 3/19 and 3/24. Instead, we will connect with parents via 

email, phone, or Google Hangouts, as needed. 

Chromebooks and Chargers 

Please have your students locate their Chromebooks and chargers and make sure they are 

working properly. We will be reaching out soon asking students and parents to let us know if 

they are in need of chromebook repairs, chargers, etc. 

Distance Learning Practice on Wednesday, March 25 

We will have a distance learning practice day on Wednesday, March 25, for all Sunrise 

students. On that day, students will be able to log onto their Google Classroom sites, engage 

in practice activities, and interact with their teachers and classes. More information to 

come. 

Building Hours 

The building will be open for students and/or families to access personal items from  8:00 

a.m. - 3:30 p.m.   

  

Book Fair (March 16 - March 24) - canceled 

Community Dinner (April 7) - canceled until further notice 

Breakfast of Champions (April 9) - canceled until further notice 

Middle School Musical (April 23-25) - canceled 

  

Take care and feel free to call or email if you have any questions! 

 


